
1

Tawanis Testart

From: Charles Brintnell [c_brintnell@hotmail.com]
Sent: January 5, 2010 7:30 PM
To: Tawanis Testart
Cc: lkdfn_lands@yahoo.ca

to whom it may concern: 
  
the proposed deze project, in my opinion should be rerouted, and not cross the traditional secret site of 
the lkdfn. To do so will cause undue stress an damage to the pristine environment, an adversely affect the 
wildlife that the dene an inuit people use. 
  
  
sincerely 
  
Charles Allooloo Brintnell 

Get a great deal on Windows 7 and see how it works the way you want. See the Windows 7 offers now. 


